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MADISONVILLE

COMMURITY COUNCIL

Date: March 21%, 2018

To:  Flying Pig Marathon
c/o John Cappella
644 Linn St #626
Cincinnati, OH 45203

RE: Letter of Support for the use of Bramble Park on May 6", 2018

Dear Mr. Cappella,

At our regular scheduled meeting on Thursday, March 15th, 2018, the Madisonville
Community Council passed a unanimous motion of support for the Flying Pig Marathon to
use Bramble Park in conjunction with the Cincinnati Recreation Commission. Flying Pig
volunteers and Madisonville Community Members will be on hand to provide participants
with water and vocal support as needed.

Madisonville looks to supporting the Flying Pig Marathon as it travels through the City of
Cincinnati on race day.

Sincerely,
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Kate Botos
Madisonville Community Council President
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